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December 3rd, 2024

Erik Davidson, RTD Board Chair
Regional Transportation District
1660 Blake Street
Denver, CO 80202

Thank you!

Dear Chair Davidson,

Greater Denver Transit (GDT) would like to thank all RTD operators, mechanics, employees, senior leadership,
the GM & CEO, and the Directors for their hard work and effort this year. We wish everyone a happy and
fulfilling festive period, and look forward to continuing the work to improve the agency in 2025.

Thanks for all you do!

James Flattum Richard Bamber

Leslie Welch Emma Griffin

CC: RTD Board of Directors
Debra Johnson, RTD General Manager & CEO
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